MUNICIPALITY OF

West Elgin

Council Highlights

February 27, 2020 Council Meeting

Council received a delegation regarding the use of ATV’s on municipal roads and
requested staff look into the issue and report back.

Council received the Rodney Wastewater Treatment System Rate Structure Report
from OCWA and directed that a public meeting be called to inform the public on the
issues.

2019 Council Remuneration report was presented.

Council approved the closure of Furnival Road on June 19, 2020 between 5:00 p.m.
and 8:00 p.m. for the Classic Cruise Night.

Councillor Rowe brought information to Council about the “Growing for our
Community” Garden Project, and Council approved a $250 donation and two
composters for this project.

Council passed an Interim Tax Levy By-Law for 2020.

Council passed a By-Law authorizing an Agreement with the County of Elgin for a
Fire Training Officer.

Council passed an updated Building By-Law that was originally presented to Council
on February 13, 2020.

Council passed a By-Law to adopt a Social Media Policy that was originally
presented to Council on February 13, 2020.

Council passed a By-Law authorizing an Agreement with the Glencoe Animal
Shelter and Control for continued Animal Control Services in our Municipality.
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